
 

Thessaloniki, September 29, 2022  

 

 

 

ANNOUNCEMENT - INVITATION TO A PRESS CONFERENCE 

 

The Deputy Minister of Interior, responsible for Macedonia and Thrace, Mr. 

Stavros Kalafatis, invites you  

 

on Monday, October 3, 2022, at 11:30 a.m., 

at the N. March Hall of the Administration Building, 

 

at a press conference, for the Balkan Forum 2022, which will take place on 

Wednesday, October 5, 2022, at the Emilios Riadis Multipurpose Hall - TIF.   

 

Media representatives who wish to attend the press conference are kindly 

requested to inform about the names of journalists, cameramen and 

photographers who will attend, at the e-mail address: press@mathra.gr or 

gliask@mathra.gr, to the attention of Mr. George Liaskos. 


